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NOTICE 280 O F  2008 

Notice is hereby given that: 

The Minister of Defence intends introducing the Castle Management Repeal Bill in the 
National. Assembly during February 2008 in accordance with Rule 241(b) of the Rules of 
the National Assembly, The explanatory summary of the Bill. is  also published in 
accordance with Rule 241 (c) of the Rdes ofthe National Assembly. 

The Bill makes provision for: 

Ihe  repeal of the Castle Management Act 1993, and the dissolution of the Castle Control. 
Board, and to provide for matters connected therewith. 

Copies of the Bili may be ohained from: 

1. Government Printers-Cape Town and Pretoria 

2. Department of Defence 
Mr Mfanelo Zamisa 
120 Plein Streel 
Cape Town 
Telephone (02 1) 787-6071. 

3. Mr S.H Njikela 
Defence Legal Services Division 
Department of Defence 
Armswr Building 
Corner Nossob and DeIrnas Street 
Erasmuskloof 
Pretoria 
Telephone (01.2) 355-6236 




